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S.F.O.H.A. Wants You!





The Science Fiction Oral History Association was founded in 1975 as an organization dedicated to the preservation of the rich oral history of the science fiction community. S.F.O.H.A. has recorded pro and fan, author and artist, interviews, speeches and convention presentations. The fruit of these labors is more than 2000 hours of SF wit and wisdom. 





S.F.O.H.A. is seeking volunteers to assist in securing new recordings; we are especially interested in volunteers outside of Michigan. If you'd like to be a part of the S.F.O.H.A. mission, please drop us a line.





Science Fiction Oral History Association


15017 Brookview Drive Apt 201, Riverview, MI 48192


� HYPERLINK mailto:info@sfoha.org ��info@sfoha.org�


http://www.sfoha.org








